
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back after the holidays and I hope you are all suitably 

refreshed. We have been busy  with the school building during the 

break and you may have noticed the extra bike container that has 

arrived along with some new and creative mural paintings in the 

school hall. Both of these additions are helping to continue to 

make our school an enjoyable environment and experience for 

the children. 

As mentioned in the additional letter sent out this week, this has 

been a challenging week for some of our pupils and we have used 

this as an opportunity to discuss ‘staying safe’ in different situa-

tions. I would like to thank you for your support, as parents, with 

also discussing this with your children. 

Next Tuesday and Wednesday is Parents’ Evening and I am look-

ing forward to seeing you all there. 

Ms Alison Helm 

Acting Head Teacher 
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WORLD BOOK DAY: FRIDAY 2nd FEBRUARY 

Next Friday we will all be celebrating World Book Day and doing lots of different activi-

ties  throughout the day with a Roald Dahl Theme. 

The children are welcome to dress up for the day; either as a Roald Dahl character, or as 

a different book character. 

Please do not feel that you need to buy expensive costumes: homemade and creative is 

fine! 

The children do not need to bring any money for the day and I will add some photos in 

the newsletter next week to share the day with you. 

Staff in the playground 

From Monday we will have 2 extra members of school staff in the play-

ground from 8.45—9.00am and 3.15—3.30pm. This is when the school 

gates are open at the start and end of the day. These staff will be identifi-

able by wearing fluorescent jackets. This is to ensure the school play-

ground is a safe space at all times. 

Lunchtime Staff Re-

quired 

The school needs 2 extra  

people to join our staff 

team as lunchtime super-

visors. You will be super-

vising the children in the 

playground between 

12.00—1.15pm and need 

to be able to work 5 days 

a week. If you are inter-

ested in finding out more 

about this, please discuss 

this with Mr  Mansuria in 

the school office. 



                                           

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:Spring Term Events:    

27th/28th February: Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 2nd March: World Book Day = Roald 

Dahl Theme—dressing up.  

9th March: EYFS Mothers’ Day celebration 

23rd March: Sports Relief 

19th—29th March: Places of  Worship visits 

29th March: Easter Competition 

      Last day of Term 

30th March—16th April: Easter Holidays 

17th April: All children back in school. 

Parents’ Evenings: 

Tuesday 27th February 4—6.30pm 

Or 

Wednesday 28th February 4—6.30pm 

This is next week! 

Please make sure that you have signed up 

for a time with your class teacher. 

If, for whatever reason, you have been 

unable to sort an appointment time, we 

will try to contact you on Monday to sort 

this out. 

 

There will also be refreshments served 

and opportunities to find out about dif-

ferent activities within the school. We 

will also  be selling children’s books. 

 

If you are interested in finding out more 

about the future of the school, myself 

and Mr Harris  will be doing a presenta-

tion at: 

Tuesday 27th February 3.30—4.00pm 

Weds 28th February 5.30—6.00pm;  

there will be opportunities for ques-

tions afterwards. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Due to Parents’ Evening, there 

will be NO AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUBS on Tuesday and Wednes-

day next week. 

Please can you make sure you 

pick your child up at 3.30pm on 

these days. 

New school website 

We have now launched our new school web-

site. It is still a ‘work in progress’ however 

please take a look at: 

https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk 

This will be regularly updated with news and 

events. 


